
In this month's
special issue: As we celebrate pride this year, it is important

to acknowledge how mental health affects
LGBTQ+ youth everyday. According to the
Trevor Project, in 2021 48% of LGBTQ youth
reported they wanted counseling from a
mental health professional but were unable to
receive it in the past year. This is why it is
important to advocate mental health services
to all. At Together Just, we work to provide
treatment, education, and advocacy for all
members of our community. 
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June is Pride Month

2022 Summer Camps 

Welcome Anna!  

Pride Month
Summer Camps
Our newest team
member

For 24/7 assistance you can call or text The
Trevor Project's hotline at 1-866-488-7386.

Anna is a recent graduate
from Oklahoma State
University with a
bachelor’s degree in
recreational therapy and a
minor in pre-counseling.

Anna’s experience varies
in setting and diagnoses,
giving her extensive
knowledge of tools and
resources that will benefit
her clients.

Together Just is hosting two camps this summer
for the youth in our community! Our goal is to
promote leisure participation and exploration,
increase social skills, and help our youth build
relationships with their peers in the community. 

Be sure to check out our Instagram and website for
more information about registration and upcoming

camps!

@togetherjust togetherjust.com


